HARPFIELD PRIMARY ACADEMY

'Achieving Success Together'



November 2017

Dear Parents

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY

Many of you will be aware of the Donna Louise Trust but you may not know that one of our own families benefit from the wonderful work and support they offer. It is for this reason that we decided to hold a Christmas Jumper Day on **8 December 2017** and give something back to this very worthwhile cause.

Don't worry if your child doesn't have a Christmas jumper, we don't want to cause you any unnecessary expense, just send them to school in festive colours or you could decorate a t-shirt! The main purpose it to raise some funds for The Donna Louise Trust. We suggest a donation of £1 but feel free to make a larger contribution!

As our Nativity is also on 8 December the PTA will be selling refreshments before and after the performance. Any money raised will also go to the charity. It would be wonderful to be able to make a substantial donation to the funds of The Donna Louise Trust. Please do give generously.

Many thanks for your support.

MR R WOOLLACOTT PRINCIPAL